
Guided bird watching on South
Shore
Washoe Meadows Community is hosting a bird watching event June
29 from 8-10am on the South Shore.

Sheryl  Ferguson  will  lead  the  birdwatching  tour.  Ferguson
earned her wildlife degree from Humboldt State and worked for
the U.S. Forest Service.

Space is very limited. To reserve a sport, RSVP to Lynne at
LCPaulson@comcast.net  or  Krissi  at  530.577.4335.  They  will
provide location and details.
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